
Statement of compliance with Council
Regulation (EU) No 833/2014

Allectra is aware of the various trade restrictions, sanctions and regulations against Russia and Belarus 
implemented since February 2022.

Allectra is committed to complying with such restrictions, sanctions and regulations.

As part of Allectra’s compliance efforts, Allectra conducts continuous due diligence on its supply 
chain partners to ensure that Allectra products manufactured and distributed do not contain material 
of Russian origin.

As a result, Allectra believes it is in compliance with Council Regulation (EU) No 833/2014 (the 
"Regulation"), which prohibits the import into the European Union of iron and steel products that (i) 
originate in or have been exported from Russia or (ii) have been processed in a third country, but 
incorporate iron and steel products originating in Russia.

Therefore, Allectra confirms that the products contained in the shipment in question are in 
accordance with Article 3g of the Regulation and do not contain iron or steel of Russian origin.

Conversely, this means that Allectra products meet the conditions for import into countries with similar 
rules.
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